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You don't often get email from 

From Julie Kueres. 

On behalf of myself and the ‘Save Warrington Group. 

Response to the Main Modifications of the Warrington Local Plan 
The modifications made still do not address the concerns of the Save Warrington Group. 

The housing targets remain unrealistic and unachievable and loss of green belt / green fields and 
natural habitat is unacceptable. 

The over-inflated housing targets and mass developments, reflect the aspirations of a handful of 
councillors and officers and in no way reflect the aspirations of the people of Warrington and 
certainly do not address the needs of the local population. The proposed housing is unaffordable 
to local residents. The proposed employment opportunities do not reflect local needs. 

The loss of greenbelt is unacceptable and unnecessary. 

The plan does not take into account updated planning guidance. 

The plan remains unacceptable, unachievable and unsustainable. 

Yours faithfully, 

J.Kueres 




